With summer approaching, Formentera roads get one last fix-up
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he Formentera Council's Office of Infrastructure has done road surface improvements in the
ses llletes portion of ses Salines park, Can Marroig and estany Pudent. Department head
Rafael Gonzalez said the prep work ahead of the 2017 summer season would continue through
mid-March and had already covered 10.1 kilometres of arterials.

Updates have included the road adjacent to estany Pudent and the three offshoots linking it with
the main highway plus the following arterials: Mayans des Pujols, can Mossenyer, Rocabella,
ses Canyes, ses llletes, Llevant and Can Marroig.

As part of the effort, which consisted in levelling roads and compacting the earth below,
Gonzalez's department worked with the Office of Environment to avoid disturbing birds nesting
in the area.

Next steps

Crews will now set out fixing up the roads that crisscross Punta Prima, with plans next week to
move on to Migjorn. A subcontractor, currently stationed at along paths that cut through Es Cap
de Barbaria, has also been brought in to provide assistance.

According to estimates the work will be finished by Easter. As Councillor Gonzalez pointed out,
“by and large, improvements are being made on dirt roads that are also included in the island's
network of nature trails for cyclists and walkers”.




